TOP DOCTORS

Congratulations!

We are honored to announce that Dr. Shikha Shrestha, Dr. Michael Verwest
and Dr. Staci Van Winkle have been named Castle Connolly Top Doctors
for 2022!

For over 25 years, Castle Connolly has been proud to be the most trusted
resource in identifying Top Doctors such as yourself - a recognition that only
goes to the top 7% of all US board-certified physicians.

In today's world, your Top Doctor distinction needs a strong digital presence.
Today, over 60% of patients use online resources to find a provider - a
number that increased by 30% from 2018 to 2020*. When patients find you
online, they need to know you are a Top Doctor.

To this end, we have partnered with Wright's Media to offer brand new
custom-designed physical and digital awards to showcase your achievement
online and in-office, thereby sending a strong signal to your patients that they
will be receiving the highest level of quality care.

To request access to our new digital award store, please use the button
below. For information about our new digital award options, contact Wright's
Media at castleconnolly@wrightsmedia.com.

Kindest regards,

John Connolly,
Castle Connolly Co-Founder and Medical Advisory Board Chairman



